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Annual Notification of Referral for Highly Capable Services 

 

Deadline for nominating students for the 20212-23 school year is  

October 31, 2023 

 

Referrals for testing for participation in Shaw Island School District Highly Capable Services for 

the 2021-22 school year are currently being accepted. Anyone may refer a student including 

parents, teachers, other students, and members of the community. 

 

Highly Capable Services are designed to address the needs of highly capable students in grades 

K-8.  Information explaining the program options, curriculum, identification process, and the 

schedule for testing is available upon request at the Shaw Island School office.  Referral forms 

are available at the District office or online at www.shawislandschool.org. At the top of the 

Home page, click on Resources, then Programs and Forms.   

 

Students will be tested in November 2023 for possible placement in the 2023-24 Academic 

School Year. Once your student has been scheduled, the date will not be re-scheduled except 

for a true family emergency or illness. 

 

Referrals must be returned to the Shaw School office at: 

44 Hoffman Cove Road 

Or PO Box 426 

Shaw Island, WA  98286 

 

Deadline for nominating students for the 2023-24 school year is  

October 31, 2023 
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